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Your weekly dose of KP
sunshine 

Heather is performing in Legally
Blonde - exciting! There’s a QR
code for tickets in the staff
room 💖

Fiona has been invited to
represent SLC as part of
Education Scotland’s ‘‘Curriculum
Improvment Cycle” - a great
achievement! 👩🏻‍🏫

Emma Forsyth is currently
rehearsing for Jack and the
Beanstalk… oh YES she is! �

Well done to all of our new staff
members for a successful first
few weeks at KP! 

EELL GGOO DDOOFFEEEELL GGOOOODD

hug
I N  A  M U G

Do you have something to share? A good news story, lightbulb

moment or personal achievement? Are you really proud of a

colleague? Please email Sam to share on Feel Good Friday. 

Staff CLPL Shoutouts 

We have started ‘hug in a mug’ this term. This is a small way
for staff to show their appreciation for each other. If you are
‘mugged’, please feel free to choose another colleague to pass
on a little dose of happy. Details to follow.  

Salina has been undertaking Protective
Behaviours Training 
Sam and Amy have been on their first
training with SSERC
Abigail and Rebecca attended their first
NQT event at HQ
Iwona has been undertaking Forest Schools
training
Michelle & Emma F have been attending
‘‘Together We Count” training
Amanda attended AI and Digitial Skills
training
Gillian  is beginning her PHD at Strathclyde
University. 

Take a moment today to celebrate the little wins:
showing up and doing your best 🤍


